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YHS News
Dear Parents/Guardians,
Yardville Heights is focused on helping our students reach their highest
potential in all areas of their lives. This includes their academics, but it
also includes their citizenship and how our students treat one another. 
Last month we celebrated Kindness Week and our students made a
conscious effort to be kind to one another. I’d like to continue our
kindness for the remainder of the school year and for years to come. In
order to do this, we are going to need the help of our parents/guardians.
Please help us by being positive examples to our children in the area of
kindness. Our staff will continue to show kindness to each other and our
students during the school day and we hope that you will do the same at
home. Together, we can make a difference for all students in this very
important area of our lives. 
James Sterenczak, Principal 

The vision of YHS is to create a positive school climate where students are able to achieve
academic, social, and emotional growth. The relationships between staff, students, and parents are

genuine. We believe that communication between home and school is essential. We are eager to
work as a team to instill a sense of pride and provide the tools for students to become successful. 

 “The best inheritance a parent
can give their children is their time

each day.” -Unknown
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YHS Mission Statement Did you know?

March is a busy time of year for our PTA! They are
going to host our Penny Wars as well as Pictures

with the Easter Bunny. Penny Wars is a great
fundraiser for our school and the kids have a

great time competing against each other. Which
grade level will win?? Only time will tell!

Also, our Trimester 2 report cards will be available
online to our parents/guardians. Please be sure

to log into your account to view your child’s
progress as well as his/her teacher’s comments.
Staying up to date on the academic progress of
your child through the viewing of the report card

is essential to his/her growth. 
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“Behind every young child who
believes in himself is a parent who

believed first.”
-Matthew Jacobson 

March 1 - Spirit Day: Wear Black and Gold
March 4-8 - Read Across America
March 7 - K-2 Spanish Assembly
March 11 - 3-5 Spanish Assembly
March 12 - 5th Grade Trip to Grice Middle School
for the play
March 12-13 - 2nd Grade “Child Safety Matters”
March 13 - End of Trimester 1
March 13 - Lala and Mimi Pajama Day
March 15 - School is Closed for Students Only -
Staff Must Report
March 18-21 - PTA Mystery Egg
March 18 - Spirit Day - Wear Green🍀
March 22 - PTA Pictures with the Easter Bunny
March 22 - Spirit Day: Wear Your Favorite
Basketball Jersey
March 27 - Trimester 2 Report Cards Online
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